
COMMENTS RECEIVED FROM I&APS 

 
From: Johann Otto <otto@sp.com.na>  

Sent: Friday, 8 August 2025 2:45 pm 

To: carien@greenearthnamibia.com 

Subject: North Port, Stand 5, Farm 39: Bulk Liquid Storage: Request to register as an 

interested party 

 

Dear Carien, 

 

I take note of your public notice for the proposed bulk liquid storage on a portion of Farm 

39 (Stand 5).  Will you kindly share the BID and register me as an interested party? 

 

Many thanks, 

Johann 

 

Johann Otto 

Town Planner 
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